
 
 
 
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
“NORTH HAMPTON FOREVER” SUBCOMMITTEE 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON 
MINUTES OF MEETING AUGUST 8, 2001 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM in the NH room at the town library.  Present 
were H. Mixter as Chairman of the Conservation Commission and Phil Wilson, Bob 
Field, Tim Harned, Chris Butcher and Chris Ganotis as members of the subcommittee. 
Sherry Godlewski from NH Department of Environmental Services and Jennifer 
Landman, Selectperson, also attended. 
 
Minutes of the July 18th meeting were approved without revision. 
 
Sherry Godlewski gave a very informative presentation detailing the variety of grants 
available for the purpose of conservation and/or water quality protection. 
 
Review of criteria and weighting for parcels, the web site demonstration, and initial 
project recommendations were held for the next meeting, which will be held on 
September 5th at 7:30 AM in the Mary Herbert conference room. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:00 PM. 
 
 
 


